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Dear Sirs,

My flat is on the third floor of 33 Betterton Street, the listed building opposite the site.  Frosting on the subject 

windows is of benefit to our building as the road is fairly narrow and the windows are very large.  

My comments on the design of the frosting would firstly that it should be ensured that the logo in the centre of 

the frosting which looks grey on the design, is in fact opaque and not transparent.  Secondly that the 

non-banded sections of the frosting are not large enough for an occupant of 24 Endell Street to look below or 

above it when either seated or standing, even if a distance from the window.
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